














Current Window Problems at  

The Evergreen Inn Assisted Living/Evergreen Hotel 
Windows are rotting out and are not keeping water outside the building.  This issue is creating damage 
to the interior walls and mold issues.  

I am requesting that the Clark County Historical Society allow The Evergreen Inn to replace windows 
with a vinyl window that will solve the problems of wall damage, mold, and increase energy efficiency 
for our residents.  I believe that we can maintain the integrity of The Evergreen Hotel, while being able 
to financially afford the replacement of windows over the next 5 years.  

Below are some photos of current issues that we are dealing with.   

Jami Herbelin 
Executive Director 
The Evergreen Inn Assisted Living 
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